
March 27th-31st 

We have a very exciting week coming up! Students


will have an Africican dance and music workshop on


Tuesday, and a trip to do some crafts with seniors on


Thursday! Students continue to work on building


French Vocabulary and we have an end of the month


Auction for Friday! 

Reminder
We will have a long

division assessment on

Tuesday, we then will

start looking at

equations with an

unknown.

upcoming week 

Math
Report cards go home April


6th 

Contact information:

mallory.legere@gmail.com


